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NEXT Campus Improvements
from Jeremy Gawf

April 22, 2025

NEXT Campus Improvement: This year sure is going by fast. Our
first project is complete. If you haven’t noticed we have a new 8-foot

fence between the King George and Dove Houses. The new fence
provides additional privacy and height, and it eliminates access
between both properties.



https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=4a108d66-432b-459f-819e-ee436c49238c

Additional Projects: The Worship Center painting project began
TODAY. The Worship Center walls are being repainted the same
shade of white as the church lobby. Doors throughout the church
lobby area will be painted to match the doors at the entrance to the
Worship Center. We are also working on updating the light switches
and electrical outlets. Please be aware that there may be a few weeks
where things are slightly out of place. Additionally, the exterior letters
on the church building will be repainted black.

Blessings,

Jeremy A. Gawf

Business Manager
jeremy@shepherdiutheran.com

Shepherd of the Hills Lutheran Church, School, & Child Care | 6914 Wurzbach Road | San
Antonio, TX 78240 US
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